
Telecommuting Agreement Process – New Requests Only

Academic Affairs Advisory 
Committee

VP and AVP/Dean or designee Vice-ProvostRequestor (R) Human Resource Management

Start

Vice-Provost reviews 
telecommuting request

Staff member completes 
top portion of page 1 

(Telecommuter 
Information section 

ONLY) and click checklist 
on page 3 (Home Safety 

Checklist)

Dean or designee reviews 
position description for any 

“possible telecommuting tasks”

Approved.

Dean/Designee uploads 
Telecommuting 

Agreement and updated 
PD via AdobeSign and 
signs pages 1, 3 and 4.

End

Request advances 
via Adobe Sign
to committee

Committee reviews 
Telecommuting request

If telework is viable, 
Dean/Designee identifies 

“POSSIBLE 
TELEWORKING 
TASKS” in the PD.

HRM reviews application

Dean/Designess 
completes pages 1 & 3.  
On page 3, copy tasks 

identified as “POSSIBLE 
TELEWORK TASK” as 
identified in the updated 

PD.

Request advances
 via Adobe Sign

to HRM

Dean/Designee determines 
telecommuting is not viable, 

and process ends.

Vice Provost does not 
approve, and process ends.

Denied

Employee receives email 
via Adobe Sign 

requesting signatures on 
all four pages of 
Telecommuting 

Application.

Application is then filed 
in staff personnel file.

Approved
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Denied



Telecommuting Agreement Process – RENEWALS ONLY

VP and AVP/Dean or designee Vice-ProvostRequestor (R) Human Resource Management

Start

Vice Provost reviews 
telecommuting request

Staff member completes 
top portion of page 1 

(Telecommuter 
Information section 

ONLY) checklist on page 2 
(Home Safety Checklist), 

and completes 
Telecommuting Work 

Performance Expectations 
on page 3.  

These tasks can be found 
in the previously approved 

telecommuting request.

Dean or designee reviews 
Telecommuting application and 

the list of “possible 
telecommuting tasks” cited on 

page 2 of the application.

Approved.Dean/Designee signs 
pages 1, 3 and 4 of the 

Telecommuting 
Agreement via Adobe 

Sign.

End

Request advances 
via Adobe Sign
to Vice Provost

HRM reviews application

Request advances
 via Adobe Sign

to HRM

Denied

Dean/Designee determines 
telecommuting is not viable, 

and process ends.

Vice Provost does not 
approve, and process ends.

Denied

Approved

Employee receives email 
via Adobe Sign 

requesting signatures on 
all four pages of 
Telecommuting 

Application.

Application is then filed 
in staff personnel file.

Approved

Revised June 2, 2025
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